
Revised 5/22/2024 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Approved Contractor Application 
This document indicates the company listed below is interested in participating in the Benton 
REA rebate programs and intends to perform the program requirements on all projects that are 
submitted for Benton REA rebates. A major aspect of those requirements is to ensure the work 
will meet BPA weatherization specifications (revised October 2016). 

Before work begins on the residence, the contractor will provide Benton REA, a completed 
Rebate Application. Benton REA will inspect the home to confirm the anticipated incentive. 
Promptly after completing the job, the contractor is required to notify Benton REA so that a post 
installation inspection may be done. You are responsible for submitting a copy of the customer 
invoice and, if rebates are to be paid to the contractor, they will appear as a credit against the 
project cost on that invoice.  

Company Name: ______________________________________________________________ 

Contact Person: _______________________________________________________________ 

Address: _____________________________________________________________________ 

Email: _______________________________________________________________________ 

Phone: ____________________________________ Fax: _____________________________ 

Contactor License Number: ______________________________________________________ 

 

Signature: ________________________________________ Date: ______________________ 

 

Energy Efficiency Department 
509-786-2913 


